

## Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting – April 2011

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:02 am at Trev Deeley Motorcycles Conference Room.

There were two new members present at today's meeting.

## **OLD BUSINESS:**

After last month's meeting, the Road Captains met and decided where the H.O.G. rides would go for 2011. Those rides will be updated on the Trev Deeley website Activity Calendar www.trevdeeley.com.

March 20 – Vancouver Swap Meet – a couple of members attended. It was interesting, expensive. Parking cost \$12.00 and Entry cost was \$15.00.

March 24 - Ladies Garage Party - Excellent turnout of ladies interested in motorcycling.

March 27 – Washington Swap Meet, Munroe Washington – several members attended and found that the entry and parking costs were cheaper. There were lots of merchandise, prices were up slightly. You had to look for what you wanted, but there were deals to be had.

## **NEWS From Trev Deeley Motorcycles (Chapter Sponsor):**

This is a reminder for the members to register for the "HOG THE ROAD" Contest. Members of the chapter are able to register their motorcycle odometer reading with the Service Department advisors at Trev Deeley Motorcycles. If you have more than one motorcycle that you ride during the year, then you can combine the mileage. The contest runs until Oct 31, 2011. On or before, Oct 31, 2011, you must provide the Service Department advisors with your final mileage for the year. The person who "rides" the most kilometres in the year will win a "New Set of Tires" for their motorcycle. Everyone who "rides" more than 10,000 miles in the year will have their name put into a hat, and one name will be drawn to win a "New Set of Tires" for their motorcycle. Both sets of tires must be installed by Trev Deeley Motorcycle Service Department. All entrants who have ridden over 10,000 kms will receive one draw entry. Additional entry tickets will be issued for each 10,000 kms ridden. The prizes will be given out at the "Christmas Party" on November 26, 2011.

The proceeds from the sale of the motorcycle parts, which were donated by customers and that are on the rack next to the Ride To Live Raffle Bike, will go directly towards Prostrate Cancer Research.

Test Our Metal – Demo Rides – next Sunday, April 10, 2011. A sign-up sheet was circulated for anyone that wanted to volunteer as a Road Captain. The chapter will not be sponsoring the barbecue this year.